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Health/Handicapped

January 20, 1978

David A. Oswald
5201 Juniper
Shawnee Mission, Kamsas 66205

Dear Mr. Oswald:

Thank you for writing recently concerning educational
opportunities for all citizens of our country, and in
particular those with disabilities.

In recent years, there has been much attention given to the
educatioaal rights of handicapped children. Likewise, more
and more universities and colleges are proviBing assistance to
disabled students, in order to let them have an advanced
education.

I appreciate knowing your support for this, and assure you
that I have always been an advocate of education for all persons.
I encourage everyone to achieve their maximum educational level

possible.

Sincerely yours,

BOB DOLE

United States Senator
BD : mwk
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